
From: Nick McDonald <Nick.McDonald@pinsentmasons.com>  

Sent: 14 February 2021 22:40 

To: South Humber Bank <SouthHumberBank@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 

Cc: Hodge, Sarah ; Emma Cottam-Clough 

; Sarah Swales ; Jones, Charlotte 

Colin Turnbull  

Subject: RE: South Humber Bank Energy Centre - Network Rail Infrastructure Limited - Withdrawal of 

Objection [ADDGDD-Live.FID3314360] [PM-AC.FID3492835] 

 
Dear Sir / Madam 
  
We act for the applicant in relation to the above DCO application. As per Network Rail’s letter dated 8 
February 2021, we confirm that the applicant and Network Rail have entered into an agreement, and 
that the provisions of the DCO contained in Network Rail’s letter accurately reflect those which the 
applicant will be making to the draft DCO at deadline 4.  
  
The applicant will also be submitting an updated statement of common ground at deadline 4 which will 
formally record the position.  
  
Yours faithfully 
  
Pinsent Masons 
  
  
  
  
Nick McDonald  
Partner  
for Pinsent Masons LLP  

 
                

 

Winner – ‘Law Firm of the Year’ at The Legal Business Awards 2019 
 
Winner – 'Property Team of the Year' at The British Legal Awards 2017 & 2019 

 
Winner – ‘Energy & Infrastructure Team of the Year’ 2016, 2018, 2019 at The Legal Business Awards 
 

Proud to have ranked fourth place overall and top law firm in the Stonewall Top 100 Employers 2020 
 
Pinsent Masons supports agile working, so please don’t feel you need to respond to this email outside your working hours. 




